
This coming Sunday, October 3rd, worship in the 
sanctuary at 10:00am with guest pastor Steve Carlson.  

Masks are required and we will practice social distancing.  
Communion will be offered. 

We’re Back! 

On Line, that is! 

Please check out videos of our recent worship services on our 
website: www.holycrosslutheran-salem.org 

or on our YouTube page at 
www.youtube.com/channel/UCiHbmFBDWLG1W-jcI8jRhOQ. 

Dates to Remember: 

Wednesday, September 29th—Choir rehearsals: Voice at 6pm; Bells at 7pm. 

Sunday, October 3rd—Worship in the sanctuary at 10am with guest Pastor 

Steve Carlson. 

Tuesday, October 5th—Tuesday Crew, 9am-12pm. 

Wednesday, October 6th—Meeting with Juan Carlos from the Bishop’s office 

at 6:00pm; choir rehearsals—Voice at 6:00pm; Bells at 7:00pm. 

Sunday, October 10th—Worship in the sanctuary at 10:00am with 

community engagement guest speaker Rosalba Diaz-Ruiz from Washington 

Elementary School. 

Tuesday, October 12th—Property Committee meeting 10:00am; Finance 

Committee meeting 6:30pm. 



Pastoral Care Needs: 

Continue to pray for Pamela Dickerson, Helen Tipton, and Janet’s 

friends Anna, Randy and Clayton.  We also had a request for prayers 

for Bev Tincknell. 

Please remember Pastor Charles Mantey at St. Mark Lutheran 

Church continues to provide pastoral care for our members during 

this time of transition. Please route all communication through Janet 

or Bryan so we can keep track of what is going on with our church 

family. 

Camp Lutherwood is holding it’s Second Annual “Spirit of Harvest” event 

on Wednesday, October 6th at 7:00pm.  Join us for a fun and interactive 

on-line livestream program uplifting the Spirit of Harvest that lives year 

round at Camp Lutherwood Oregon! 

Register at lutherwoodoregon.org/spirit-of-harvest. 

 

ATTENTION YOUTH!  If you are or know of someone in middle or 

high school, please give your contact information to the church of-

fice so we can coordinate planning Youth activities with the other 

two FLY churches.  

Also, if you are aware of someone needing to go through confirma-

tion (typically grades 6-8th), please let the office know. Pastor 

Charles has graciously offered to assist the other two churches as 

they both are going through transition.  


